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Seneca Area Chamber/SDI holds annual meeting

(KMZA)--The Seneca Area Chamber of Commerce and Downtown Impact held
its annual meeting last Wednesday evening at the Meadowlark Extension District
Office in Seneca.

The meeting served as a platform to review the achievements of 2023 and as well
as look forward to all that 2024 has to offer.

During the meeting, attendees received a recap of the significant milestones
achieved in 2023 and discussed upcoming initiatives for the year ahead.

Highlighting the evening were two awards. Sweet Pea's Bakery was honored with
the Business of the Year award for their outstanding contributions to the local
economy and community. Lacy Bergman was recognized as the Volunteer of the
Year for her dedication to serving the community of Seneca in a variety of ways.

Brought on as a new board member was Alan Meyer from Community National
Bank.

Rainbow Communications donated several locally purchased door prizes, adding

excitement to the event. The dinner was provided by Freddy's Pizza Palace, with
dessert cupcakes from Sweet Pea's Bakery.
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